

UO Safety Advisory Committee

June 16, 2022 Meeting Minutes

Attendance: "X" indicates present

	PRIMARY MEMBERS		ALTERNATE MEMBERS		Ex Officio Members	Ex Officio Members
	Ruby Thompson (SEIU)		Louie Vidmar (SEIU)		André Le Duc (SRS)	
	Dean Walton (United Academics)		TBD (United Academics)			
	Shawn Kahl (OA Council)		Sarah Allen (OA Council)	Х	Laurie Graham (EHS)	
	Chris Meade (Human Resources)	Х	Brittney Jayne (Human Resources)		TBD- EHS-1	
Х	Theodora Ko Thompson (SEIU)		Gary Malone (SEIU)		Lisa Taylor (SRS)	
	Emily Matlock (EC Cares)		Jackie Christiansen (EC Cares)		Deb Donning (SRS)	
	David Flock (EMU)		Mike Barr (EMU)	Х	Ferenc Tiszavari (EHS)	
	Ruben Moreno Eusse (Housing)		Farrah Meade (Housing)			
	Scott Geeting (UOPD)		TBD (UOPD)		VISITORS / GUESTS	
	Al Diaz Jr (Student Rec Center)		Cody Weaver (SRC)	Х	Officer Anthony Button - UOPD	
	Michael Philley (CPFM)		Kevin Farthing (CPFM)	Х	Canine Officer Thor - UOPD	
	Steve Stuckmeyer (EHS)	Х	Haily Griffith (EHS)			
	Cy Abbott (GTFF)		Zayd Hammoudeh (GTFF)			
	Wade Young-Jelinek (OA Council)		Jeffrey Billington (COD)			
	Krista Osburn (Athletics)		TBD			
X	Debra McLaughin (University Health Services)		TBD			

TOPIC	DISCUSSION	ACTION ITEMS		
Accident/Injury Report	The committee reviewed the May 2022 Accident & Incident Summary Report.	 It was noted that there were a number of injuries reported from EC Cares employees. Haily shared that EC Cares employees frequently work with students who could have physical, mental, and developmental challenges which makes their work difficult. Haily will invite an EC Cares employee to a future meeting to share more about the work they do as well as what they do for injury prevention. There was a question about the mouse bites. Laurie Graham shared that 		

		 the lab handling mice is changing their technique on how to handle mice. They will continue to train employees and students as they continue the transition to the new method. There was a question about kitchen safety. It was asked if Food Service employees wear cut gloves. Haily responded that Food Service employees do have a requirement to wear cut gloves if they are using a knife. 		
Review Minutes	The committee reviewed the May meeting minutes.	The meeting minutes were approved by the committee.		
OLD BUSINESS:	DISCUSSION	ACTION ITEMS		
	OR22 Worlds is coming soon	There were questions about parking issues and what to expect during the meet. Championships.uoregon.edu has details on campus impacts.		
NEW BUSINESS:	DISCUSSION	ACTION ITEMS		
	 Haily suggested moving the July meeting up by 1 week so it wouldn't coincide with Worlds22 	 The committee agreed to move meeting to July 14th. <note: 21<sup="" back="" july="" meeting="" moved="" the="" to="" was="">st due to scheduling issues></note:> 		
	 Ferenc informed the committee that there are trainings for both new OSHA regulations (Heat & Wildfire Smoke Exposure) both online on MyTrack 	If you have additional questions about the new regulations or would like to schedule a facilitated training, please contact Ferenc.		
	 Haily informed the committee that supervisors of outdoor workers will be contacted and asked to verify their contact information to help support the Wildfire Smoke Rules 	Ferenc is leading this effort.		
	UOPD's Thor and Officer Anthony Button stopped by to visit the committee and do a demonstration.	Thor is a silver lab who is trained to detect explosives. He is very friendly and slightly obsessed with tennis balls. Officer Button says to come say hi to him and Thor if you see them working on campus.		
	Next meeting June 21, 2022, 9 – 10 am	ONLINE ONLY		